
 All about first aid and the importance of following different processes when saving lives and being safe. 
 We have been busy practicing for our Leavers Play next week. Please ask about extra tickets if required. 
 We had a lovely time this week with the annual Year 6 water fight and family picnic. Thank you for such great 

support and attendance. 

 

1. Get reading 2. Get writing 
 

You can access Reading Plus at home. Remember, when you 
read explore the vocabulary you are ensure of and ask 
questions! 

Consider your favourite memories from YA and what your 
hopes and dreams are for the future as you transition in 
secondary school. 

3. Get calculating 
 

4. Get active 

You can access My Maths activities through your log-ins 
and also practice your quick recall through Hit the Button.  

Thinking about our Leavers Play. Get working on those 
dance moves and acting skills. Movement, movement and 
movement! 

 

 
- It is our final week next week and we just wanted to say a huge thank you for all of your engagement and 

support over what has been a very busy, demanding and taxing year for the children. 
- Leavers Play will take place on Wednesday afternoon next week. Please arrive at the KS2 gate for 1:20pm. 

- On the final Friday, before school end, the Year 6s will be leaving via the academy entrance at approximately 
3:00pm  for the final time! They will be clapped out by the rest of the academy and in previous years families 
have wanted to do final photos etc. 

 

Friday 14th July 2023 


